
Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

8. CREATIVE INDUSTRIES UPDATE 
 
 The Committee received a report from the Projects Co-ordinator, Canterbury Development 

Corporation providing a brief overview of recent developments in the Creative Industries sector in 
Canterbury. 

 
 The Committee decided to support an application by ClothesLink Canterbury for event seed funding 

of $15,000 for the proposed fashion show at the 11th Asian Retailers Convention and Exhibition 
(ARCE) to be held in Christchurch on 22 September 2003 as a means of assisting the raising of the 
profile of not only Christchurch’s fashion industry, but also Christchurch as a preferred cultural tourism 
destination. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


